Braley, Susan (ECY)

From: Brown, Chad (ECY)

Sent: Friday, Septernber 20, 2019 3:40 PM

To: ECY RE SWQS (WQ)

Subject: FW: Help baby salmon make it to the ocean!

Begin forwarded message:

From: Dirk Vermeeren <seattle.expresso@gmail.com>
Date: September 6, 2019 at 9:00:48 PM PDT

To: "Mrs. Maia D. Bellon" <maia.bellon@ecy.wa.gov>
Subject: Help baby salmon make it to the ocean!
Reply-To: Dirk Vermeeren <seattle.expresso@gmail.com>

Dear Mrs. Bellon,
Dear Director Maia Bellon,

I support the Washington Department of Ecofogy’s proposed water quality rule on dissolved gas
in the Columbia and Snake rivers. The new rule will allow more water over the dams and create
better conditions for baby salmon.

L appreciate your leadership on this important issue and your Department’s work to restore
salmon, oreas, and salmon fishing!

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Dirk Vermeeren

2950 Newmarket street stel01
Bellingham, WA 98226



